
   St Anne’s Monthly News 

Follow us on Twitter @StAnnesLiv 

     

Wednesday 27th March 2024  Miércoles 27 de Marzo de 2024 

PE & Swimming Days – Come to school in PE Kits 
Monday  

PE Y3 Hazel 

Tuesday  

PE Reception Willow 
 

Swimming  

Wednesday 
 

PE Y2 Elm 

Thursday 
 

PE Y1 Alder  

PE Y3 Fir 

Friday 

PE Y6  Y5 Y4 

Swimming –Y6 Oak 

 

 

Just some of 
our amazing 

Easter     
Bonnets! 



Year 3 Williamson Tunnels Visit 
 

We were explorers, investigators and 
archaeologists at Williamson Tunnels.    
It was so exciting to find out all about   
Joseph Williamson from the  expert  

volunteers.  

 
 

      
 
                      
 
   
                            
     

Golden Postcards 
 

Will you be one of the 
lucky winners this 
term?  

 

Keep an eye 
out for the 
post man 

next week. 

 

POW Winners in 
March 2024 

Congratulations! 
Acorns Daneen, Rosie, Madhuja  

Willow Avanthika, Haroon, Sura 

Alder Chimereze, Rayan, Sara 

Elm Layna, Judi, Annie 

Fir Mavis, Esther,Emmanuella 

Hazel Lily, Charlie, Iwinosa 

Maple Ezra, Theo, Iyanah 

Silver 
Birch 

Oliwia, Praise, Aalaiyah 

Sycamore Naeema, Ben, Whole Class 

Oak Ore, Anaiya, Whole Class 

     Monthly 
Attendance  

  

Whole School            
Attendance  

  March 2024 
Congratulations  

Y6 Oak Class 

they came top this 
month. 

Our Attendance can 
still be improved,    
remember we can    

administer medicine 
in school for minor     
ailments in order to 
ensure your child 
does not miss any  

learning. 

Oak 
98.1% 

 

Sycamore 
97.7% 

Hazel 97.3% 

Elm 97.1 

Maple 95.5% 

Fir 95.3% 

Alder 94.7% 

Silver Birch 
94.6% 

Willow 89% 



 

 

Kepplewray  

St Anne’s 2024 



We're excited to share that we've     
partnered with the Tim Parry Johnathan 

Ball Foundation, which has been a fantastic 
opportunity for our school. Our Year 5 and 6 students        
recently completed the Small Steps for Peace project,       
focusing on important topics like conflict resolution and     

cultural understanding. Through this, they've learned how 
their actions can make a difference in creating peace. 

It was a joyous moment seeing all our Year 5 and 6 students proudly graduate as 
"Peace Ambassadors." They wore their caps and gowns with pride during the    

ceremony, which Colin and Wendy Parry, the founders of the project, attended. 

We're incredibly proud of our students for their commitment to spreading peace 
and understanding. We're grateful to the Tim Parry Johnathan Ball Foundation 

for this opportunity and look forward to continuing this journey together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question Time Presentations 

Gift from School 

Year 6 



Catholic Life 
This month we have focused on our Lenten challenge, Pray, Fast and 
Give. We took part in Archbishop Malcom’s call for prayer and we 

prayed for peace across the world. 

Year 5 and 6 took part in the Stations of the Cross with Father Peter, 
who encouraged us to focus on acts of kindness. 

We are so proud of our children for leading our, Come and Pray      
sessions with our parents. 

Our Year 6 children also made cards for our local community and we 
hope our Easter message made them smile.  

Thank you for joining us on the Big Lent Walk and  for your generous 
donations to CAFOD. 

 
 
 
 
 


